A Message to Students and Families From Grant HS Student Services Team

We understand that recent national discussions on immigration have raised concerns for many in our
community. At Grant Hi§h School, we are committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of all

students, regardless of background.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eJhJQuD8k3YAk5gJMA3fHW2cWMOi4y2m/view?usp=sharing
https://www.ilrc.org/red-cards
https://www.aclu-or.org/en/know-your-rights-immigrants-rights#:~:text=Oregon%20law%2C%20the%20Sanctuary%20Promise,to%20be%20arrested%20by%20ICE.
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sFVQ8bGPnjmP3O1nN1swBqRqkQVx2IChM3QP4mSY2gE/edit?tab=t.0
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https://www.linesforlife.org/get-help-now/services-and-crisis-lines/racial-equity-support-line/
mailto:malvarezruberte@pps.net
mailto:mschlicker@pps.net
mailto:tdeleon@pps.net
mailto:jbreaker@pps.net
mailto:eguitron@pps.net
mailto:ajordan@pps.net
mailto:mschlicker@pps.net
mailto:hjohnsen@pps.net

